(Your school letterhead)
(Date)

Dear Parents/Whanau of (student’s name)

Distance Study with Te Kura
As I indicated when (student first name) enrolled in the (name of course) course with Te Aho o Te Kura Pounamu – (formerly The Correspondence School), it is his/her responsibility to keep up to date with his/her work.
Unfortunately I have received notification from Te Kura that she/he has not returned (course name here) work to them in over one month.

If work is not returned by the end of this month Te Kura will remove (student name) from the course roll.

As required under Ministry of Education policy, students cannot be re-enrolled in the same course with Te Kura for the remainder of the year.

Date of the last work received for marking by the Te Kura teacher   (insert date)

(Closing and signature)

e.g. Assistant Principal Years 11-13
